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We’ve now covered the basics in terms of setting targets, ensuring the basic
monitoring is in place and we’ve identified the standards to which we need to
adhere. So what’s next in terms of our series of insights into staff professional
development?

Well, we need to celebrate what’s going well and also identify those areas where we
could benefit from a little support.

Throughout the staff review process, but particularly during a monitoring event, it’s
useful to identify “what went well” and also to identify possible areas for
improvement.

These areas for improvement may have arisen from a recent lesson observation,
learning walk or book/work scrutiny exercise. Alternatively, these areas could have
been identified through an interim or mid-year review.

So, how can we help identify the support needed? Click here to read more from our
insight.
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https://www.derventioeducation.com/Insights/identifying-your-development-needs


Insights

Why not explore some SchooliP
insights written by our education
experts to support education theory
and the embedding of SchooliP. Click
here to see the full list of articles.
 

View our webinars

Don’t forget, that you can view the
webinar recordings already
completed this year. Select the
subject area and then click on the
‘View Webinar’ button.

Contacting Us

A Message from the Directors

We're looking to showcase your improvement journey. How
has SchooliP/CollegeiP helped your organisation to improve?
If you've got a story we'd love to hear it! Please send them to
damien.roberts@derventioeducation.com."

Damien Roberts, Director & Co-Founder
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+44 (0) 333 0433 450

customercare@derventioeducation.com

twitter.com/SchooliP

linkedin.com/showcase/schoolip/

"We'd love to hear
about your journey?"

We’re delighted to announce that we shall be exhibiting at The Schools &
Academies Show at the National Exhibition Centre (NEC) in Birmingham on 17th
November 2022. You can find us on stand A37 where our team will be displaying the
latest development in school improvement and staff professional development. 

We’ve been a regular exhibitor at The Schools & Academies Show and are pleased
to be back with an opportunity to demonstrate how we’re helping 700+ schools and
colleges to manage their staff appraisal and professional development.

Click here to read more from our insight.
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